
MGA Member Meeting Jan 17, 2019   

President Jack Nederostek called the Meeting to order and led the group in the pledge of Allegiance  

The following items were discussed: 

The reading of minutes from the last meeting was waived 

Treasurers Report – Tony DelMonte 

Our account had $1,504 in November. After receiving dues, 50/50 money, and add revenue 

$6,929 was added. After expenses, we now have $6,132 in our account. We voted to approve 

the treasurers report. 

       Membership – Dave Rowland  

The MGA currently has 140 members. We had finished the last year with 167 members. Dave 

said to see him if you have not received a new handbook. Dave also said that everyone should 

have a name tag on their bag, and you should purchase one if you do not have one. 

Rules Committee – Bill Schell 

New 2019 rules will continue to be mentioned on the hill each week. Bill noted that USGA 

rules in the book state that there may be local rules that take priority over rules as stated in 

the new book. A new rule is that if your ball is in a sand trap, or a red stake area you can 

remove loose impediments but need to announce that to your competitors, and the ball is not 

allowed to be moved. Another new rule is that you can leave the flag in the hole while putting. 

However, after the putt you cannot have someone remove or replace the flag while the ball is 

in motion. 

Registration Committee – Ron Dillon  

If you would like to volunteer to help with registration each week, please contact Ron.  

Other 

Eighteen 50/50 winners for $20.00 were drawn during the meeting. 

Dennis Knox read the winners of the tournament. 

Jack adjourned the meeting. 

Respectively submitted: Lee Pereksta, MGA Secretary 

 


